
 

 

Monday 25th April 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 We are hoping to raise some money for school funds and so have designed an 

A3 coloured class poster (like the examples attached) which you can buy for 

only £5.00.  

 If you would like your child to get a class poster, send in £5.00 to your son’s 

teacher and he will receive his poster on Friday 13th May 2022.  

 For 2 brothers (2 different class posters will be £8.00) 

 For 3 brothers (3 different class posters will be £10.00) 

NB: Money MUST be returned by Thursday 5th May 2022 to the class 

teacher as the correct number of posters paid for will be ordered on that 

day.  

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

Mr Mc Arevey      Mr Curran 

 (Principal)      (Vice Principal)  


